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Thursday 14th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: possible reopening of school to more pupils in June

We know you’ve seen in the news that schools may reopen on 1 June for our year 6 pupils if the government 
thinks it’s safe to do so.

We’re waiting for further guidance and clarification from the government to help us create an action plan for our 
phased reopening, beginning with year 6. We’ll share this with you as soon as possible so you know what the 
school’s reopening will look like in practice.

It’s a very unsettling time for us all, but rest assured that we’re going to be doing everything we can to make sure 
we’re ready to receive any of our year 6 students that wish to return.

However, we’re also not going to be pressuring anyone to send their children to school, since you know your 
children and personal situation best.  As parents and carers, you have the choice whether to send your child into 
school or not, there will be no penalties issued for nonattendance. 

In the meantime, the school is currently open on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 9.30am-2.30pm for some 
of our students and we have already put in place a number of measures to make it as safe as possible. We are in 
contact with Norfolk County Council regrading transport arrangements and what they are putting in place to 
ensure the safety of its staff and passengers. 

I would like to thank you for your continuous support in helping your child learn from home. We’ll need to keep 
going with this for a while yet for the majority of the students, so please do continue to do what you can and stay 
in touch with us about how your child is doing - we are loving seeing the photographs of work and activities being 
completed at home. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. If we can help you further in any way, please contact 
us and we will do all that we can to help you. 

Warm regards,

Samantha Dangerfield 
Headteacher
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